
Parks and Recreation Department would like permission to apply for the Pet Safe Bark for Your Park Grant. This is a fully funded 

in-kind, cash or combination grant with no match required. Pet Safe has partnered with UltraSite by PlayCore to award as much 

as $275,000 in grants not to exceed $25,000 per grant. The grant program is sponsored by Radio Systems Corporation in 

Knoxville, Tennessee. Grants will be awarded in 3 basic divisions: 

1) $25,000 New Park Awards: Five communities without dog parks will receive awards valuing $25,000 each.  

2) $10,000 Park Maintenance Awards: Ten communities will each receive a combination of $10,000 worth of funds as well 

as high quality dog park equipment from UltraSite by PlayCore. 

3) $5,000 Park Equipment Awards: Ten communities with existing dog parks will receive awards valuing $5,000 each to 

help maintain and improve their current dog park. 

Grants are awarded on a combination of factors, including need (condition of existing park), impact (dog population, number of 

existing parks and recreational pet opportunities) and support (3 year commitment and prior efforts). Grant winners agree to 

install signage for the dog park that includes the sponsors PetSafe brand name and logo. Applications must be received by June 

30th, winners will be chosen and awarded in September. 

If we are permitted to apply, following are the things we would include in our proposal: 

 

This is the fountain discussed in early budget meetings. A fountain of this type would eliminate pranksters leaving the yard 

hydrant running fully open. 



 

For the large dog side of the park. 

 

 

For the small dog side of the park. 

 


